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                               PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The City of Tombstone is seeking volunteer applicants to 
fill vacancies on the Airport Commission. 
 
The Airport Commission will advise the Tombstone City 
Council on promotion, support, and enhancement of the 
Tombstone municipal Airport and its operation, so as to 
deliver the optimum of services and safety to the users of 
the airport and the citizens of Tombstone. 
 
Terms for the Airport Board Commissioners shall be held 
for three years on a staggered basis.  The Commission will 
hold monthly meetings which shall be open to the public. 
A copy of Ordinance 2015-05 governing the Airport 
Commission can be obtained by contacting City Hall.   
 
Applications can be obtained on the City’s Website at: 
www.cityoftombstoneaz.gov or by contacting City Hall at 
(520) 457-2202 
 
All applications are to be returned to City Hall, at 613 E. 
Allen Street, Tombstone, AZ. 
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